
From: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>  
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 3:58 PM 
To: tmylwdpo_pd/PLAND <tmylwdpo@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Kiff Kit Fu YIU/PLAND <kkfyiu@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: Fw: A/YL-TT/674 
 
 
 
From: king king 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 3:50 PM 
To: Bosco Tak Ko YUNG/PLAND <btkyung@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: A/YL-TT/674 
 
Dear Bosco, 
 
In order to address the comments of the DLO/YL, we write to request to defer the subject application for the 
consideration of the Town Planning Board for a period of 2 months.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Patrick Tsui 
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